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RECOVERED 
On 2009 February 24th Port Moody PD and Vancouver Police Marine Squad converged on a 
2005 Bayliner Cierra 285 in Burrard Inlet. Although the HIN had been altered and a new 
vessel license obtained, police successfully identified the vessel as being stolen from 
Richmond in 2007. The investigation is ongoing. 
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